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The Medlow Bath Upgrade will reduce 
congestion and improve safety and 
accessibility for all road users, 
commuters, and pedestrians. 

When and where we’ll be working  
Over the next four weeks we will be undertaking 
the following works: 

Great Western Highway and Bellevue Crescent 

• changing the Bellevue Crescent intersection, as 
outlined in the notification distributed 8 
October, all left and right entry and exits will be 
maintained. 

• moving the westbound bus stop to its 
permanent location at the new pedestrian 
bridge 

• general earthworks, pavement, drainage, utility 
and landscaping work 

• constructing the shared path and driveways 

• relocating barriers and linemarking to realign 
traffic. 

Railway Parade 

• utility work 

• verge earthworks 

• constructing the sediment basin  
• landscaping. 

Station Upgrade works 

• constructing the pedestrian bridge, stairs, lifts 
and station services. 

We will be working from 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and Saturday from 8am to 4pm.  

Nightwork is expected to be carried out for the 
rest of the year with no more than six night shifts 
per month. These works are planned for the 
following dates, weather permitting: 

November 

• Monday 11 and Tuesday 12 – these works will 
include changing the Belevue Crescent 
intersection and lifting the pedestrian bridge 

• Thursday 21, Monday 25, Tuesday 26  

December 

• Monday 2, Wednesday 3 and Thursday 5  
• Monday 16, Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 

Nightwork hours will be between 6pm and 7am, 
Monday to Friday. 

Affected residents will be notified closer to the 
date of work locations, activities and likely 
impacts. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community, residents and the environment.  

This includes:  

• maintaining pedestrian and property access  

• turning off machinery and vehicles not in use 
and arranging work in stages  

• installing noise blankets around stationary 
equipment when possible 

• speaking with directly affected residents 

• offering alternate accommodation for those 
who will experience significant impacts at 
night. 

Work continuing at Medlow Bath 
from 1 November  

Medlow Bath Upgrade 
October 2024 

Transport for NSW pays respect to the Darug and Gundungurra people as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respects to Elders past and present.  
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Location of work area 

 
 

Traffic Impacts Contact us 

Traffic control will be in place including 
stop/slow operations and a reduced speed limit 
of 40km/h in some areas. 

Road users and pedestrians are advised to 
follow the directions of signs and traffic control.  

We understand that this work may be 
inconvenient, and we thank you for your 
patience. 

 

 

24-hour phone line: 1800 953 777 
Press 1 for roadworks, 2 for bridge 
work, or 4 for Transport for NSW  

 

gwhmedlow@abergeldie.com 
gwh@arenco.com.au 

 

 

nswroads.work/gwhmedlow 
 

 

Medlow Bath Upgrade 
51-55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870  

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com 
or download the app Live Traffic 
NSW 

Temporary 
intersection  
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